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Comments: I may have identified the project designation incorrectly, but it does refer to the NGP, 
and the impact your decisions are having on domestic gas prices. We are demanding that you revoke 
the exemption given to Jemena from the Rules, as it will result in additional costs to Australian gas 
consumers of aproximately $2.7 billion.  The expansion of our domestic production of gas has 
resulted in the prices going up to the point that Australian gas consumers are paying more for our 
domestically produced gas than Asian consumers of our gas. 
This is madness and damaging the Australian economy and jobs. 
The expansion of fracking will increase the leakage of methane and continue the destruction of our 
Great Barrier Reef, and the increasing risks from the Climate Crisis now confronting us. 
 
Revoke this exemption! 
 


